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Next Club Meeting—May 3, 2008 at  

The Comfort Cafe 

Club Meetings are normally held the first Saturday of each 

month (April to November) at 6PM at The Comfort Café 
(formally Kicam’s Family Restaurant) in Mantua.  Any 
change to this schedule will be posted here in the Flyer.  Pro-
spective members, guests and family members are always 

welcome. 

              You probably know that we are a USUA club, after all it’s right under the 
newsletter name.  But did you know what all the organization does?  Have you been to 
the organizations web site?  If not, surf on over to… 
 

www.usua.org 
 

and check out all that it has to offer.  Keep connected to the sport through the different 
magazines they offer at discounted rates, as well as listening to audio programs, both 
live and recorded, at www.ultraflightradio.com.  There are downloadable forms to help 
with selling your aircraft, flight instruction, vehicle registration.  Well, check it out and 
see what is there.  

You Do Know We Are a USUA Club, Right? 

              The cost of publishing a news-
letter is more than most people know.  To 
have it produced at OfficeMax would be 
over $166 a month, on sale, with postage 
for the 100 newsletters we use. 
              For the eight publications that 
are sent would cost the club $1,328 a 
year.  The problem is the club only re-
ceives $1,000 in dues a year.  Donating 
materials have made it possible to cut the 
costs, but it only goes so far and re-
sources change. 
 
(Continued on page 2) 
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Opening Meeting  has 
Big Turnout 

              The first meeting of the North Coast Lite Flyers 
had a big turnout and really started to pack the restaurant.  
People were enjoying the evening’s activities of food and 
friendship with a hearty appetite. 
 
              Mark Warner was on duty catching the digital ac-
tion on his camera.  If you don’t attend the monthly meet-
ings, your are missing out on a big part of the fun.  Stop in 
some time and experience the “Hanger Flying” first hand. 

              We have been asking people with e-mail to please 
consider receiving the newsletter electronically.  You will 
still get the same quality newsletter, and if you need to print 
out one or more copies, you can. 
              Send an e-mail to me if you can help the club out 
by taking the newsletter via e-mail.  This will assist the club 
in making the budget balanced. 
 

Paul Csornok 
NCLF Newsletter Editor 

Cost of  Newsletter Goes 
Up—Can You Help?  (Cont.) 

              The Newsletter is only as good as the stories that 
the membership brings to the group.  Adventures to flyin’s, 
group sessions on a build, evaluations of a course attended, 
Anything…  Send me you words and pictures so it can be 
shared in the newsletter. 
 
              Now that the weather is improving, gain some alti-
tude and have an adventure.  We want to hear about your 
$100 hamburger, we really do.  

News Bucket is 
Getting Dry 
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May 2, 3 & 4th:  May Day Campout & Fly-In  at Leon, 

WV.  W07  Sponsored by the West Virginia Fun Flyers. (A 
very active ultralight club)  Several North Coast Lite Flyer’s 
plan to attend.  Meet at Graham, South of Coshocton to form 
p the flight.  Contact Mark Warner for info on the flight 
down:  mrkwarner@verizon.net  For info on the flight:  
gretchen.watson@wvfunflyers.com 
 
Saturday, MAY 17, 2008—1st Annual Steak Fry Fly-In:  

Salem Airpark, Salem, Ohio.  Skyline Diner, new restaurant 
opened by our host airport.  Excellent food.  For hours, call 
330-332-4400. 
 

SUNDAY, MAY 25: New Philadelphia, Ohio EAA Pan-

cake breakfast 7:30 AM till 03:00PM  
 
Saturday, May 31, 2008 — Lancaster, OH. Open House! 

(Website). Fairfield County. (LHQ) - Sectional Chart and 
Google Map, The Historical Aircraft Squadron is hosting an 
Open House Fly-in at the Fairfield County Airport. They will 
be serving breakfast and lunch. Be sure to fly in for a great 
gathering of pilots and airplanes. 740-654-7001 
 
FIRST WEEK OF JUNE 
EAA ELSA REPAIRMAN COURSE Austinburg, Ohio 
The course is tentatively scheduled for the first week in June. 
The discounted tuition for EAA, USUA, and ASC members 
will be $349. 
Contact: 
G. Michael Huffman 
Sport Aviation Specialties 
4324 Ortega Farms Cir 
Jacksonville, FL 32210 
904-206-0522 
866-906-9897 (FAX) 
SportAviation@gmail.com 
sportaviationspecialties dot com 
 
Saturday, June 7—Cortland, Ohio:  Hot Dog Fly Out at 
Nuss’airport, please bring a covered dish.  Hot dogs and 
hamburgers will be provided.  Airport Coordinates 
N41.19.457 W80.47.550 
 
Saturday - Sunday, June 7-8, 2008 7:00 AM - 5:00 pm 

BARBER AIRPORTEAA Chapter 82 Annual Wings and 

Wheels Fly-in Displays of homebuilt aircraft powered by 
alternate / auto engines ( Corvair, Volkswagon, Rotac, etc.) 
Display of vintage and restored cars. Engine conversion 
seminars. Pancake breakfast served from 7-11AM on Satur-

EAA #1455 Midwest Prop Pullers 
 

Meets at Warren Skeets airport(62D). 
Next meeting: Saturday April 5th at 1:00 pm. (at Skeets). 
 
Summer schedule: First Thursday of May, June, July, Au-
gust, September at 6:00 PM at the "Cub House" (last hangar 
row at Skeets) 
 
Our club is pretty laid back. Thursday meetings are either 
fly around and have fun or sit around and telllies consuming 
hotdogs and hamburgers or do both.  We welcome new 
members who wish to participate in all levels of aviation 
and solid good time fun. 

 
Regards, Al Nagy 

There is a New EAA 
Chapter in Town! 

              Bought a Quick Sport, need a place to keep it dry. I 
live in Cleveland, would prefer a 25-mile radius. Elyria, 
Columbia, Portage, Freedom? 
Thanx. 
 
Tony Parete 
gltparete@hotmail.com 

Hanger Space Needed 

Wanted to Buy 
Rotax 503 Bing Carb and Muffler Exhaust assy or parts. 
Call Frank Vitale 330-492-5580 
 
3 1/8” Altimeter 
Call Dave Perz  330-425-9460 

For Sale 
92 Quicksilver MX Sprint II 

$3,500 
email: mazzola_dan@yahoo.com 



Send News To: 

Paul Csornok 

7308 Dania Dr. 

Independence, Ohio 44131 

To Join, Send $10 to: 

Don Cruise 

PO Box 189 

Lodi, Ohio 44245 

 

 

 

 

day and Sunday. 
 
Sunday, June 8, 2008 8:00 am - 3:00 pm  

EAA 1194 11th Annual Fly In  
Event Tag(s): *Exhibitors *Fly-in *Food *Homebuilts 
*Model Aircraft *Vintage Aircraft  
Port Meadville Airport, Meadville, PA, USA. 11th Annual 
Fly-In/Drive In Breakfast. Featuring the Carolinas Aviation 
Museum's Piedmont Airlines Douglas DC-3  
 
Saturday June 14  

EAA Pancake Breakfast and Lunch at Braceville ( Newton 
Falls, Ohio ) 
 
Saturday, June 21, 2008, DELAWARE  08:00 - 10:00  
DELAWARE, OHIO FLY IN BREAKFAST 
Event Tag(s): *Fly-in *Food *Vintage Aircraft  
 
Sunday June 22  

Ashland County Fly-in Cruise-in at Ashland, Ohio  
 
Sunday June 22  

Braceville Music Fly-In, ( Newton Falls, Ohio ) 
 

NCLF Fly-Out and Events Listing (cont)  

Affix 
Postage 

Thursday - Sunday, Jun 26-29, 2008 — MT. 
VERNON, OH. NATIONAL WACO CLUB REUN-

ION .  WYNKOOP AIRPORT. (6G4) -  49TH AN-
NUAL WACO FLY-IN FEATURING RESTORED 
WACO AIRCRAFT FROM AROUND THE UNITED 
STATES. Contact: ANDY HEINS 937-313-5931 
 
July 11th,12th & 13th 2008: Taylorcraft Fly-In & Re-

union of Factory Old-Timer’s and Ohio Aeronca 

Aviators Fly-In  
See the airplanes built in Alliance, OH & Middletown, 
OH and the people that built, restore and continue to fly 
them. Volunteers needed in all areas. Contact Forrest at 
330.823.1168 fbarber@alliancelink.com or Brian Matz 
at 216.337.5643 bwmatz11ac@yahoo.com  
For information regarding motel accommodations in the 
Alliance area, go to http://www.oaafly-in.com/, and 
click on the “Overnight” tab at the top of the page. See 
www.barberaircraft.com for airport diagrams.  Breakfast 
served Sat & Sun 7AM to 11AM by EAA Chater #82 
Public Invited! 
 


